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Cabinet – February 2023
Final Government response to the Legal Affairs and Safety Committee report, Inquiry into matters relating to donor conception information
Attorney-General and Minister for Justice, Minister for Women and Minister for the Prevention of Domestic and Family Violence

1. On 31 August 2022, the Legal Affairs and Safety Committee (LASC) tabled its report, Inquiry into matters relating to donor conception information (the Report). 
2. The Report makes six recommendations, including that all donor-conceived people should be legislatively provided with the right to know the identity of their donor and that a register of donor conception information is established in the Registry of Births, Deaths and Marriages. 
3. The interim Government Response to the Report was tabled in the Legislative Assembly on 29 November 2022.
4. The final Government Response supports in principle all recommendations from the Report.
5. Cabinet approved the tabling of the final Government Response to the Report in the Legislative Assembly. 
6. Attachments:
· Final Government Response to the Legal Affairs and Safety Committee Report No. 33, 57th Parliament, Inquiry into matters relating to donor conception information
